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Questions? 

Contact Natalie Harold, CPO at research@amputee-coalition.org  
or (888) 267-5669.

*Survey may be completed verbally over the phone upon request.

Results from this survey will be used to support So Every BODY 
Can Move, an initiative to create equitable and life-changing 
access to orthotic and prosthetic care necessary for physical 
activity for individuals with limb loss and limb difference. 

You are eligible to participate in this survey if:

 z You have limb loss, limb difference, or limb impairment OR 
you are a parent responding on behalf of your child with limb 
loss, limb difference, or limb impairment

 z You live in the United States or a United States territory

 

It will take about 10 minutes to complete 

the survey. If you complete the survey, 

you can enter a raffle to win a  

$10 Amazon gift card.Please use the link or QR code 
to access the survey:

You are invited

https://aopa.questionpro.com/physical-activity

You are invited to 

participate in a survey  

on physical activity in 

people with limb loss,  

limb difference, or  

limb impairment.

In this survey, you will be asked questions 
about your participation in physical activity 
and your experiences using assistive 
devices like prosthetics or orthotics. 
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